
 

 
 

Suffield Zoning Board of Appeals 
Public Notice 

 
The Suffield Zoning Board of Appeals held its regular meeting Tuesday, 
July 26, 2022 at 7:00 pm at the Town Hall meeting room, 83 Mountain Road 
and rendered the following decision: 
 
Application 2022-ZBA1:  By vote duly made and seconded, a request by 
Daniel Kramer, of 790 North Street, Suffield, for a front  yard variance on 
the west side of the property from the required 50 feet to 35 feet to allow for 
an addition to a non conforming structure was denied by a 3-2-0 vote (4 
votes needed for approval) due to the lack of hardship as defined by State 
statute. 
 

Mark E. Blackaby, Chairman 
Suffield Zoning Board of Appeals 
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